This November we are very thankful for the wonderful friends we see at school and the fun activities we do.
Miss Susan’s class made a handprint turkey book while learning their colors. 
Miss Sara’s class finished their number unit and started the letter unit. The children have had fun bringing in things in their letter bags, it’s always a big surprise to see what they share.
Miss April’s class built a teepee in their room and learned all about the Native Americans. They focused on the first Thanksgiving and being thankful. They learned to write all their numbers and made lots of patterns. At their field trip to Pretend City they had loads of fun and learned to reduce, reuse and recycle.
Our Thanksgiving friendship snack was wonderful and tasty, each student provided an item and we all mixed the ingredients together in a bowl and sat down to enjoy a snack together!
Hope your Thanksgiving celebration was as fun and food filled as ours!
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